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positions was left up to departments, and many of the positions were refilled.  Any 

ƉŽƐŝƚŝŽŶƐ�ůĞĨƚ�ŽƉĞŶ�ĂƌĞ�ŶŽƚ�ůŽƐƚ͘�dŚĞǇ�ĂƌĞ�ĂĚĚĞĚ�ƚŽ�ƚŚĞ�ŶĞǆƚ�ǇĞĂƌ͛Ɛ�ďƵĚŐĞƚ͘� 

C. Mike Ashcraft had a question for Gary about Veterans Day pay/compensation. Gary 

said the decision about whether classified employees will receive holiday pay or 





ideas and to check with their constituents. Motion passed. Ideas can be submitted 

ďĞĨŽƌĞ�ŶĞǆƚ�ŵŽŶƚŚ͛Ɛ�ŵĞĞƚŝŶŐ�ƚŽ�:ĂŶŝce Taggart.   

C. Rob Reves moved and Pat Fine seconded a motion to hold a $10 gift card exchange at 

our December 5 meeting. Motion passed. Dale Billam will organize refreshments. 

D. Mike Seymour reported that he would be attending a union meeting December 8, and 

if there were any issues that needed to be addressed to contact him. 

 

XIII. Adjournment 

Mike Ashcraft moved to adjourn the meeting. Annette Hernandez seconded the motion. 

Motion passed. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Respect

 

  

  


